

May 22, 2018

Panthers Davenport University, Athletic Department 6191 Kraft Avenue SE Grand Rapids, MI 49512

Dear Friends,

I appreciate the opportunity to congratulate you on winning the Division II STUNT National Championship.

Under the leadership of Head Coach Celia Allen-Hames and Assistant Coach Amber Gniewek, you proudly represented Davenport University, exhibiting all the qualities of a championship STUNT team – discipline, heart, and teamwork. I commend the hard work and dedication that is surely behind your success, and I am certain that your family, friends, and the Davenport community share in your excitement of earning top honors at the Division II STUNT National Championship.

Once again, congratulations on this achievement. I wish you all the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Gary C. Peters United States Senator

-Carrain-